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SAFETY TO UNDERTAKE A FEASIBILITY STUDY RELATED TO INMATE RE-
INTEGRATION - IN SUPPORT

The Drug Policy Action Group is in strong support of HCR 216/HR186. This reso
would adopt a policy whereby all inmates must participate in in-facility programs
including work-line programs and would increase the number and scope of the
latter.

Like the other resos on today’s agenda, these will also promote accountability
and transparency — two highly desirable outcomes. '

Thank you for hearing this reso and for allowing me to present testimony in its
support.

The Drug Policy Action Group is a sister organization to the Drug Policy Forum of
Hawai'i. Since 1993 DPFH has been Hawaii's leading organization dedicated to
promoting responsible, effective, and research-based drug policies.
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To:  Representative Faye Hanohano, Chair
Representative Henry Aquino, Vice Chair and
Members of the Committee on Public Safety

From: Jeanne Ohta, Executive Director

RE: In Support of HCR 216/HR186
Hearing: April 2, 2009, 9:30 a.m., Room 309

I am Jeanne Ohta, Executive Director of the Drug Policy Forum of Hawai'i. Thank
you for this opportunity to provide testimony in support of HCR 216/HR186:
REQUESTING THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY TO UNDERTAKE
A FEASIBILITY STUDY RELATED TO INMATE RE-INTEGRATION.

These resolutions adopt a policy that mandates all inmates participate in in-facility
programs, including worklines and increases the scope and number of worklines.

It is realistic to expect that the department knows how many inmates could be
eligible for reintegration programs and how to address those needs.

Reentry programs can help reduce recidivism and therefore the amount of taxpayer
money spent on incarceration. The Department of Public Safety must be held
accountable for providing effective reentry services to all inmates released from
custody. Approximately 90% of those incarcerated will be released back into the
community. Successful reintegration should be a priority for the department.

Incarceration is extremely expensive. As more of the state budget is spent on
incarceration, it is difficult to fund other priority areas such as education and health.
It is the responsibility of the Department of Public Safety to help reduce costs by
implementing effective programs that help people successfully transition from
prison back into the community so that they do not return to prison.

Dedicated to safe, responsible, and effective drug policies since 1993



